
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
The Peralta Community College District (PCCD) is seeking proposals from qualified consultants 
to conduct a comprehensive Classification and Compensation Study (RFP No. 22-23/10), 
Districtwide. Proposals are to be submitted electronically (via Vendor Registry), until 3:00 P.M. 
on June 8, 2023. 
 
The project involves the study of approximately 400 full-time positions currently allocated to 
approximately 271 classifications. The purpose of the Classification and Compensation Study is 
to review PCCD classification structure and compensation and develop recommendations to make 
our Job descriptions and Compensation comparable to other Community Colleges in the Bay 10. 
 
There is NO Pre-proposal meeting for this project. 
 
 
Copies of the proposal documents may be obtained by clicking on the following link: 
https://build.peralta.edu/vendorregistry 
 
Governing Codes: 
GC 53068 
EC 81641  
 
 
Publication Dates: April 14, 2023, and April 21, 2023 

https://build.peralta.edu/vendorregistry

